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   Here it is the 1st part of September we got our 3 golf
cart operations all finished up with good news, all
donations were up a bit over 2019.  We should have a
report at the September stated meeting.   And for all
drivers and back-room people we will be having an
appreciation dinner on Oct. 17 at 4 pm cocktails 4:30
dinner please RSVP by October 6 2021.
   CSSA only had a few members that went to
Oklahoma City because the date got moved to coincide
with our State Fair Golf Cart Operation not much we
could do about that but for the people that went we
still had fun.
   Also coming up on Oct 2 is the potentate’s ball, the
function of the year we all have been waiting for so
please get your reservations made and I hope to see
everyone there. WE ALL NEED THIS after this covid
stuff; also during the ball on Saturday morning we
are planning a cold or modified cold sands to bring in
new nobles and this would also show them some of the
fun we have; so please get those petitions filled out
and turned in (This would be for 2022 dues and the
new noble and his lady will get a ball pass. Dinner
and/or hotel room is on them)
   Please mark your calendars for the upcoming
Champagne Chocolate Auction September 11 and the
Sportsmen’s Raffle November 20.   Please get your
tickets sold for these great events and help your temple
with these great fundraisers.
   Remember we can’t move forward as long as we are
looking back, and team work makes the dream work.
   Thank you for all that you do!

Front cover: 2021 Shrine Bowl





   Nobles, we are half way
through the year, and as of this
writing we have 166 members
who have not yet paid their
dues.  My question is why? You
have received 2 notices from
Imperial. The dues are always
due on January 1st each year.
And we are one of the best
Philanthropies in the world to
belong to. We are respected do
well for kids, communities and
ourselves. But your Shrine
cannot pay our responsibilities
without your dues. And
something else you might not
know. We are now paying for
everyone at Za Ga Zig to
Imperial.  And if we do not get
your dues your Shrine still has
to pay your assessment.

   Also remember to pay your
Blue Lodge dues before your
next Lodges Stated, in July the
Lodges have to drop anyone
who has not yet paid dues and
report that to the Grand
Lodge. IF your Blue Lodge
dues are not paid, and they
report it to my office, then I
will be forced to drop you from
the Shrine. That is the Grand
Lodge bylaw and nothing I can
do about it.
   If for some reason you are
having financial problems in
paying please contact me, so
we can work something out.
We have avenues to assist; we
should never lose anyone to
non-payment.

Steve Green PP, Recorder

2021 DUES PAST DUE

   The 2021 CSSCA is in the bag.  During these times of
pandemics, cancelled circuses and minimal events we could sure
use two or three CSSCA’s just to keep us all plugged in.  It would
certainly help us improve every aspect of our clowning from
makeup and costumes to props and performing skills.
   This year, Buster, Lucky, Deano, Jimbeau and Washboard
went to CSSCA with the following results:
Buster - 1st place - Senior Whiteface Division
Washboard  - 2nd place - Rookie Division 
Deano - 3rd place - Senior Auguste Division 
Lucky – 3rd place - Open Auguste Division 
Lucky - 3rd place - one man skit performed the  Bandana/Banana
Skit
   Za-Ga-Zig clowns also won 3rd place in the Unit Skit
performing the “Give Deano another chance” Skit.
   Congratulations to  Buster (Leland Haisiak), Lucky (Jeremiah
Allen), Deano (Jerry Hannagan), Jimbeau (Jim May) and
Washboard (Andrew Willson).

2021 CSSCA Results
Les “Hobo Skeet” Hartshorn, President

R. Bradley Skinner - Geri Skinner Huser
Ed Skinner PC and

Skinner Law Office PC
Mitchellville, IA • 515-967-4264 • Altoona, IA

P.O. Box 367 - Altoona, IA 50009

Shrine Past Masters Club
   The Za-Ga-Zig Shrine Past Masters Club is available to confer
the second section of the third degree.  This is done in full
costume.
   We are here to provide ritual assistance to the lodges in central
Iowa.  Please contact one of the following to schedule a degree:
Colin Buckingham (515) 298-0247 bucking@vistastar.com or
Wade Sheeler (641) 521.8483 wsheeler60@gmail.com

Za-Ga-Zig Hole in One
2021 Schedule

Sept 19 - 8:30am
Toad Valley, Pleasant Hill - Co-ed

Must be present to win in drawings - One ticket per player.
One player from each team must be present to win prize

money.  Money not claimed goes back to the
Hole In One club.  Prizes given at course unless stated.

All Outings ar $65.00 per player
Food & Prizes at Course
Shotgun Start - 4 person

Co-ed Unless Noted
Best Shot Format

CALL your team in at least 7 days
prior to Steve Fedler, PP
or text to 515-208-9508

Saturday, November 13, 2021
9:00 am to 3:00 pm

Za-Ga-Zig Shrine Temple
1100 Shriners Parkway - Altoona IA

Wood Crafts - Handmade Cards - Mesh Wreaths
Canvas Paintings - Rugs - Scarfs - Hair Bows

***Bake Sale Items***

Come out and Help the Kids!!

Food will be available for purchase
Proceeds benefit the Za-Ga-Zig Ladies Hospital Auxiliary

Za-Ga-Zig Shrine Ladies Hospital
Auxiliary Fall Craft Bazaar



Ambassador News
August 2021

Secretary Steve Fedler PP
   Steak Dinner on May 15th. Was a really nice turn out of hungry
folks, as we look at the year getting better over the crazy 2020 !!
lock in.
   The BIG one is on the schedule for October. Spaghetti Dinner
Octobe 8th.
   Been doing a few parades and see where we all need to pick
up the pace a bit and help get our
   Shrine recognized more. So hope the remainder of the year
lets us parade a bit more.
   Helping the fundraisers, we plan on a nice basket for the
Chocolate Auction and getting a table to fill up. Always a great
time.
   Welcome newest member: Joel Root. Joel comes to us from
East Gate Lodge and is a great weekend chef. So, he will be a
nice addition to the Unit. His Lady Candi is always willing to
support in any way she can also. Bringing a member and his
Lady is always a PLUS.
   We skipped our August meeting so all members possible could
drive carts at the Fair.
   If interested in joining our Unit, stop by our meeting night on
the 3rd Thursday of the month, or talk to any member who can
tell you what we do best. HAVE FUN.

Words from Oriental Guide
Robert “Clif” Coker

  In the July - August
Feetprints, I talked about the
book, Who Moved My Cheese,
and posted a link to a YouTube
video that summarized the
book. Hopefully, everybody got
a chance to watch the video
and can see that change is
inevitable, but we need to
embrace it, enjoy it, and look
forward to it.  Always
remember, that there is
bigger, better, and tastier
cheese around the corner, so
keep going!
   I would like to talk about
another book that I read a few
years ago. The book is
Linchpin, by Seth Godin.  I
was able to apply the lessons

from the book to my business
life, but honestly, the lessons
learned can be applied to your
personal life.  The three
lessons are:
Lesson 1: Give your work all
you have got.
   Linchpins pour their heart,
soul, and energy into their
work. They don’t need
instructions, and never just do
what is asked of them. They
approach their work
creatively, solve problems
when they see them, and
always over-deliver.
Lesson 2: Make a conscious
choice to act in spite of your
fears.
   You must make a conscious
choice to overcome your fears
to become a Linchpin.  We’re
all conditioned by fear to play
it safe. Linchpins are no
different. They’re afraid too.
But they choose to act in spite
of it.
Lesson 3: Give, give, and do not
expect anything for it.
   Give genuine gifts, without
expecting anything in return.
Check out  https://youtu.be/
QXlohYo-xPE for a short
animation summary video of
Linchpin.
   Also, we need pictures from
events, from this year, and you
can email your pictures
to zagazigphotos@gmail.com.

YOU ARE INVITED TO
FEZ-B LADIES NIGHT

DAN BAKER & LADY DEB’S

FAMOUS IOWA CHOPS
AND ALL THE TRIMMINGS

WEDNESDAY
SEPTEMBER 15, 2021

SOCIAL 5:30PM
DINNER 6:30PM

FEZ-B SHRINE CLUB
5TH & MULBERRY ST

OGDEN, IOWA

RSVP TO DAN OR DEB
BY MONDAY, SEPT 13TH

(515) 432-5490

ISETTA  UNIT
HAS A CAR FOR SALE

IF YOU ARE INTERESTED AND
WOULD LIKE TO JOIN THE UNIT

PLEASE CALL –
KELLY HOFFMAN  641-203-1747

UNITS & CLUBS…
The Temple office needs

blinds on the windows, if any
Unit or Club could help by

donating funds please let the
office know.  Thank you!



Shriners Children’s Twin Cities
Craig Matzke,  P.P.

Shriners Children Twin Cities Board of Governors

   Here are some highlights as
we end our summer and we
have some great news from the
Twin Cities Shriners
Children’s Health Care.
   To lead off I want to thank
everyone involved with the
Iowa Shrine Bowl for another
great event.  I was fortunate
to be able to attend a large
portion of this year and see
firsthand the success of all the
hard work that goes into this
event.  This year the entire
staff of the Blank Children’s
Hospital/Shriners Children’s
Affiliation were able to attend
the Mini-Camp and present to
the student athletes.  Dr.
Luedtke, Dr. O’Brien and the
entire clinic staff were engaged
with both patients and
atheletes as the day’s events
unfolded. One touching
moment was when Dr.
Luedtke, embraced a patient
she had only met once and you
could see that a lifelong bond
had been made. It is that type
of connection and care that
sets Shriners Children’s
Health Care apart from
everyone else.
   The affiliation with Blank
Children’s Hospital continues
to grow and meet one of our
primary goals of treating more
kids in more places.
   I want to remind everyone
that on October 14th and 15th, we
will be hosting the Twin Cities
Board of Governors monthly

Board Meeting here at Za Ga
Zig.  October 14th, Board
Chairman Illustrious Sir Gene
Reece P.P., will holding a town
hall type meeting at Za Ga Zig
to answer your questions
about your hospital system
and specifically Twin Cities.
All four Shrine Centers are
invited to attend this first of
its kind event here in Des
Moines.  It should also be
noted well will be celebrating
the First Anniversary of the
Blank Children’s Hospital and
Shriners Twin Cities
affiliation.
  Another great announcement
Imperial Sir Tim Forbis, our
new Imperial Outer Guard is
our new Imperial Liaison for
the Twin Cities Board.
Congratulations and thank
you for your service.
   I want to recognize the Za Ga
Zig Ladies Auxiliary for
everything they do to support
our patients.  They have
reached out to Blank to assist
with our patient needs and
continue to support Auxiliary
operations in the Twin Cities
location.
   If you are a Road Runner you
will notice some changes at the
new location.  The Driver’s
Lounge is smaller than the old
location and sometimes can
over flow with Nobles.  Clinic
Staff are there to assist as we
identify places to relax while
you are waiting for your
patient.  Our new location has
lots of options for restaurants
and shops to occupy your down
time.  If you have concerns or
suggestions please let me
know so that they can be
addressed by the Board.
   Finally, during the past
several months I have been
seen the generosity of Nobles,
Ladies, Donors and all who
support our Philanthropy with
their time, talent and
resources.
   It’s exciting times for Za Ga
Zig and the Greatest
Philanthropy in the World!

Let’s Do It For OUR Kids!
Thank You for All You Do!

Za Ga Zig Shrine Events
Coordinator

   We are seeking an Event Coordinator Intern to assist with
our events, hospitality and facility use enterprise. Our unique
and impressive facility is available for rent for a variety of event
types, including banquets, special activities, weddings and
receptions, and corporate events. The Special Events
Coordinator will be involved in coordinating all aspects of this
growing business. This is a part-time position, hourly rate
(30 hours per week).
Responsibilities and Duties:
• Meets with potential customers, schedules and provides tours
of the facility.
• Coordinates and assists with event set up/tear down.
• Coordinates and assists with event clean-up / building
maintenance.
• Develops rental proposals.
• Provides administrative support to Office Manager.
• Assists with rental and Fraternal events and activities.
• Must be skilled with social media platforms and website
design.
• Attends and interacts with potential customers at bridal shows
Qualifications and Requirements
• Proficiency with Windows, Microsoft Office Suite products
(Specifically Excel).
• Skilled in Internet applications and E-mail.
• Must exhibit strong interpersonal and communication skills,
both verbal and written.
• Must possess excellent organizational skills and the ability to
handle multiple tasks.
• Previous administrative/management experience a plus.
• Must be able to think creatively or out-of-the-box.
• Must be able to manage a project with goals and deadlines
• Must be willing to work a flexible schedule including nights
and weekends
• Must be willing and able to lift 50 lbs. on a regular basis
• Experience with event management or hospitality preferred.
   Additionally, we are looking for a highly motivated person
who is looking to be directly involved in all aspects of the event
business. They must be willing to assume greater responsibility
as they grow into the position. The position could require many
weekend hours. It is also a very physical position since this
person will be involved with the set up and tear down for our
events. A valid Iowa Driver’s license is also required.

To Apply Please send a resume and cover letter
specifying your interest and availability schedule to:

Za-Ga-Zig Shrine Center, 1100 Shriners Parkway
Altoona, Iowa 50009

Attention Randy Weldon, 515-979-0298

CCCCCIIIIIRRRRRCCCCCUUUUUS S S S S  T T T T TIIIIIMMMMME E E E E - 2- 2- 2- 2- 2000002222222222

Royal
Hanneford

Circus
Jan 28, 29

and 30, 2022



2022 ZA-GA-ZIG
CALENDAR

The 2022 Za-Ga-Zig Calendar
is now available for
Units and Clubs to

schedule your 2022 events.
*  *  *

Call the Shrine office and
talk to Carolyn to

schedule or contact
Randy Weldon, Chief Rabban.

*   *   *   *   *   *   *   *   *   *   *   *   *   *   *   *   *
NOTICE – NOTICE – NOTICE – NOTICE

2022 SHRINE CIRCUS ADVERTISING
DEADLINE DATE CHANGE

THE DATE FOR ALL CIRCUS PROGRAM
ADVERTISING MUST BE TURNED INTO

THE THE THE THE THE TEMPLE OFFICE IS NOTEMPLE OFFICE IS NOTEMPLE OFFICE IS NOTEMPLE OFFICE IS NOTEMPLE OFFICE IS NOWWWWW
MONDMONDMONDMONDMONDAAAAAYYYYY,,,,, NO NO NO NO NOVEMBER 15,VEMBER 15,VEMBER 15,VEMBER 15,VEMBER 15, 2021 2021 2021 2021 2021

NO EXCEPTIONSNO EXCEPTIONSNO EXCEPTIONSNO EXCEPTIONSNO EXCEPTIONS

A Note from
Steve Fedler, Past Potentate 2013

   As I look back and see what I have experienced in the last 21
years as a member, I want to reflect and remind our members
of what we are really, truthfully, about: KIDS.
   When deciding to become a member, and as coming from a
family of 15 and knowing now how important it is to be a
HEALTHY child, I realize there are a LOT of children needing
the help of Shriners.
   So, I can honestly say ‘I am Proud to be One”
   Each month this year, I sincerely thought someone or a Divan
Officer would make a ‘Big Deal’ of the fact that ZaGaZig was
the host of the BIGGEST decision of Shriners Worldwide.
   For the newer members that are not aware of our presence,
let me get a few highlights.  In 1920 at Imperial Session the
Shrines voted to build a Hospital for Children. Funded by
Shriners, for NO charge to patients.
   In 1921, 100 years ago. At Imperial session in Des Moines
IOWA, they amended that vote to build a Hospital System to
cover the country ! HERE in Des Moines !
   We should be PROUD of the fact that happened here at
ZaGaZig.  I hear a lot of looking FORWARD. But sometimes we
need to look BACK to see what great things we have done and
should be proud that we were, and still are, a part of what Shrine
is really about.
   We ourselves are still ‘Silent Messengers’ . Stand up and be
Proud of who you are and what you have in your PAST done to
help others.



DONATIONS
Michael Callahan
William Carson
Willard Classen
Lawrence Cronin
Evan Eggers
Michael Fulton
Cecil Goettsch
Joe Hamand
Scott Hanson
David Ley
Brian Martinson
Richard Maynard
Randy Meier
Midwest Family Lending Corp
Donald Mosman
Herbert Muir
Howard Sloan
Steven P. Stephan
Thomas C. Thorpe, Jr.

MEMORIALS
IN MEMORY OF RAYMOND E.
BAKER
Bowlers Unit
Beverly Baker

IN MEMORY OF GAIL
BOLTINGHOUSE
Bowlers Unit “Robot Fund

IN MEMORY OF ALBERTA
BOWDRE
C. D. Beckwith
Antique Tractors Club
Bowlers Unit “Robot Fund”
M/M David Wurster

IN MEMORY OF RICHARD COOK
Ill. Sir & Mrs. Steve Fedler

IN MEMORY OF CHARLES KIVETT
M/M Michael Cannery
M/M Kenneth Ferguson
Ill. Sir & Mrs. Steve Fedler

M/M Guy Freeman
M/M John Haluska
Ann Herteen
M/M William Holmes
Mildred Lewis
Janet Linn
M/M Richard Santi
Larry Swanger
M/M Gene Tychsen
Patty Van Nimwegen

IN MEMORY OF ILL. SIR
HOWARD “PAT” MYERS
M/M Garry Baker
Bowlers Unit  “Robot Fund”
Temple Cabiri Unit “Robot
Fund”
Za-Ga-Zig Shrine “Robot Fund”

IN MEMORY OF GEORGE
ROBINSON
Ill. Sir & Mrs. Steve Fedler
M/M Joe Stump

GENERAL FUND
DONATIONS
Jeff Adamson
Carroll Anderson
William Beemer
Daniel Bender
William Carson
James Champion
Clay Cook
N. Robert Day
Leslie Duff
Robert Eason
Terry Eaton
Ivan Eggers
Jason Fielder
Scott Hanson
Steven Hinds
Jerry Hoffman
Russell E. Johnson, Jr.
Jeffrey Jordan

ZA-GA-ZIG SHRINE TEMPLE SECOND QUARTER 2021
SHRINERS HEALTHCARE FOR CHILDREN

James L. Lane, Jr
David Ley
Thomas McLaughlin
Randy Meier
James Metzger
Herbert Muir
Val Olson
Norman E. Page, Sr.
Howard Sloan
Hollie Smith
Steven P. Stephan
Thomas C. Thorpe, Jr.
Charles Tighe
Robert Timmins
Eldon Walton

HOSPITAL
TRANSPORTATION
FUND
DONATIONS
Assettmark
Nishna Valley Shrine Club
Southwest Iowa Sports
Foundation
M/M Leroy Winfield

MEMORIALS
IN MEMORY OF JOE B.
MEWHIRTER
Cheryl J. Barry (Daughter)

IN MEMORY OF JERRY
SAMUELSON
Mr.& Mrs. Jay Samuelson
Iowa Storage Trailer

Thank You
to all

Donors



Billy Joe Handsaker 1986
Larry R. Lewellin 1994
James E. Greenhorn, Jr. 1996
Jerry A. Sellers 1999
Jack B. Gethmann 2001
John P. Miller, Jr. 2002
Thomas D. Wood 2003
Robert L. Williams 2004
Jack R. Lane 2005
Norman D. Vander Zyl 2006
Thomas W. Robbins 2007
Daniel C. Willson 2009
Garry R. Wahman 2010
James R. Osterquist 2011
Michael D. Des Planque 2012
Steve J. Fedler 2013
James E. Hunt 2014
Steven R. Green 2015
Stephen J. Hall 2016
Richard B. Corbin 2017
E. Jay Coon 2018
Douglas C. Miller 2019
Craig Matzke 2020

ZA-GA-ZIG
LIVING PAST POTENTATES

Introducing the New and Improved
Shriners Children’s Website

   We are excited to announce that the all-
new shrinerschildrens.org is live. Shriners Children’s is
proud to introduce this complete digital transformation of our
website to our nobles and extended Shriners family.
   The new site enhances user experience, streamlines content
and improves search engine optimization. Patient families,
providers and donors are now able to get the content they are
looking for faster on this easy-to-navigate website. Requesting
an appointment, making a donation and finding information is
easier than ever. 
   We encourage all nobles to explore the website and to help us
spread the word about the new shrinerschildrens.org.

2025 Destination 515 Central States
Shrine Association

   We are starting preparations for the 2025 Destination 515
Central States Shrine Association Ceremonial Session August
28-30, 2025.  One of the highlights of every session is the
Marketplace.  The Marketplace will be located at the host hotel
and the hub of activity for the session.  We can expect 1500-
3000 Shriners, family and friends to attend this event.  We are
in the beginning stages of building the 2025 MarketPlace, as
such we want to offer Za Ga Zig members and supporters prime
locations and prices to participate in the MarketPlace. This is a
no obligation chance to get on the list for communication for the
event and be the first to be invited to participate.  
   We will also have a limited opportunity for vendors and
sponsors for the 2025 CSSA Business Session in March 2025
also.
   In addition to marketing your products and services, you are
supporting the Fraternity!  Past MarketPlace events include
everything from crafts to professional services.  This is the place
to put your business in front of loyal and dedicated Shrine
customers.
If you would like more information please contact,
Craig Matzke, P.P., Director General CSSA 2025
Destination 515 In 2025
515-313-7726
camatzke@gmail.com

* SEPTEMBER *
Sept 6 Labor Day - OFFICE CLOSED
Sept 7 STATED MEETING - 7pm
Sept 11 Chocolate Champagne Auction
Sept 17 Antique Tractor Pork Loin Dinner
Sept 18 Sportsman Hunter Safety Class
Sept 23 Zag Trax Cavatelli Dinner
Sept 23 Sportsman 2nd Fish Fry
Sept 25 Oriental Band Chili Cook-off

* OCTOBER *
Oct 2 Fall Ceremonial (at ball)
Oct 2-3 Nobility Ball
Oct 5 STATED MEETING - 7pm
Oct 8 Ambassador Spaghetti Dinner
Oct 22 Ladies Auxiliary Chicken Noodle

Dinner
Oct 24 Birthday Dinner (Sept-Dec Birthdays)
Oct 30 Kids Halloween Party
Oct 31 Halloween

*  NOVEMBER *
Nov 2 STATED MEETING - 7pm
Nov 2 Cold Sands
Nov 5 Trikes Taco Dinner
Nov 7 Memorial Service/Widow

Luncheon
Nov 8 Veterans Day - OFFICE CLOSED
Nov 13 Auxiliary Fall Craft Show
Nov 19 Awards & Ladies Night
Nov 20 Sportsman Extravaganza-gun raffle
Nov 25 Thanksgiving Dinner at Shrine
Nov 25-26 Thanksgiving - OFFICE CLOSED

UPCOMING EVENTS
at a Glance



   The Ladies Auxiliary met on a Wednesday August 25th at 9
am and we all had LOTS AND LOTS OF FUN.
   Just take a look at these pictures and you will DEFINITELY
SEE how much fun we do have at our Meetings SOMETIMES.
   These pictures are taken by Ladies Auxiliary Member Deb
Baker.

QUESTION IS--
HOW many does it take to thread a sewing machine and

HOW many does it tak to sew a blanket???

Friday, October 22
$10.00 per person
5:30 pm to 7:30 pm

Chicken & Noodles, Mashed Potatoes,
Veggies, Cole Slaw, Bread/Butter

And of Course
Desserts!!!

Please come help us help the kids!
Hosted by the

Za-Ga-Zig Ladies Auxiliary

KEEP CALM
and Eat

Chicken Noodles

Ladies Auxiliary

THE BOSS HOG V:
“THE SPIRIT OF THE MAUVE”

AGED 13 YEARS
BARREL STRENGTH

FINISHED IN
CALVADOS CASKS

(A HIGHLY ALLOCATED RYE THAT IS NO
LONGER IN PRODUCTION. THS BOTTLE IS
VALUED AT OVER $1,000.00!!! WHISTLE PIG

IS THE WORLD’S MOST AWARDED RYE.)

TICKETS ARE 6 FOR $10 AND AVAILABLE
FROM ANY HILLBILLY CLAN #112 OFFICER.

DRAWING WILL BE HELD AT THE
POTENTATE’S BALL BREAKFAST ON

SUNDAY OCTOBER 3RD.

Hillbilly Clan #112
Bottle Raffle



LOST IN THE DESERT . . . . . . . . .
The U.S. Postal Service has returned mail marked as
“undeliverable as addressed” for the following Nobles.

Please contact Steve Green, P.P., Recorder at the Shrine
Office at 967-3000 if you know anything about these Nobles.

NOTE: Bulk Mail is not forwarded to winter addresses.

John Economos
1701 Campus Dr, Unit 1430, Clive, IA 50325

Thomas R. Engler
712 Kenyon Rd., Apt 200, Fort Dodge, IA 50501

Paul Hatcher
518 Scorpio St., Mission TX 78572

Steven F. Jacobsen
616 Hilltop Drive, Sac Cty, IA 50583-2433

Taylor A. McVay
468 E Rhodium Dr., Sun Tan Valley AZ 85143

Delmar Phillips
615 West St., Lake View IA 51450

Fez-B Club
Dan Baker

Food for thought for all Nobles
   As Nobles, we should never outgrow our love for having fun.
We should regularly tap into our childlike nature and allow
ourselves to let go of whatever is on our minds and play.  As we
laugh and smile, we uplift and inspire others to share in the
fun we are having.
   The July 21st  Ladies Nite dinner was hosted by Noble Dean
House and consisted of sweet corn and bologna.  It was modestly
attended.  (Too bad, it was a good feed – hats off to the cook)
The menu for the August 18th Ladies Night dinner was
homemade pizza hosted by Noble Cory Stoneburner.  Multiple
options were available.  A great job and a really good pizza.
The September 15th Ladies Nite dinner will, once again, be
hosted by Noble Dan Baker and Lady Deb.  On the menu will be
Iowa Chops and all the trimmings.  You won’t want to miss this
one!  Please RSVP to Dan and Deb no later than September
10th.  Please call (515)432-5490 and make a commitment as soon
as you can.
   The October 20th Ladies Nite dinner will be homemade
tenderloins hosted by Noble Scott Hull.  Always good – don’t
miss it!
   If you have missed out, mark your calendar for the 3rd

Wednesday of every month in 2021!  You will not go away hungry
or dissatisfied.
   Many thanks to the Nobles who attended the Pufferbilly Days
Parade n Boone on August 7th.  It’s always great to be able to
congregate after the parade and have a good time before
dispersing.
There are a lot of great activities coming up in September,
October and November.  Among them, the Chocolate Auction at
the Shrine Center on Saturday, September 11th and, of course,
the Potentate’s Ball and Ceremonial on Saturday, October 2nd

as well as the Outdoor Extravaganza on Saturday, November
20th at the Shrine Center.  Hope to see you at all events.
Please take a close look at your Feetprints magazine and pick
out at least one function that you will attend each month.  You
will be glad you did!
   Please remember that the regular Fez-B Club meetings are
always held on the 2nd Tuesday of the month at 8:00 p.m.
following the Mirza Lodge Meeting.

Social Hour 5:00 pm • Dinner 6:00 pm
Nobles with September thru December

Birthdays eat FREE - Guest $15.00 each

Call the Shrine Office at 967-3000
with your Reservation By

Noon, Wednesday, October 20th
(NO RESERVATIONS WILL BE TAKEN

AFTER THIS DATE)

MENU
Steak or Pork Chop

Potato, Vegetable, Dessert

BIRTHDAY DINNER
for

September - December
will be held on

Sunday, October 24



Sportsman’s Unit (Tux & Greeter’s)

FISH FRY
Friday September 24, 2021

5:30 pm – 7:30 pm
SHRINE TEMPLE

1100 Shriners Parkway, Altoona, IA

OPEN TO THE PUBLIC
$12.00 adults • $8.00 children 12 & under

Hand Breaded & Fried Fish, Just Like the Good Ol’Days

50/50 Raffleneed not beresent to win

:CURBSIDE TO GO”

AVAILABLE!!!



September2021

Oriental
Band Chili
Cook-off



Za-Ga-Zig Email Addresses

Carolyn Shannon, Office Manager – cshannon@zgzia.org

Steve Green, P.P., Recorder - sgreen@zgzia.org

Cindy Willson, Front Office - cwillson@zgzia.org

Kim Hartshorn, Feetprints Editor - zgzfeetprints@gmail.com

Za-Ga-Zig Shrine Web Site - zagazigshrine.org

Za-Ga-Zig Email News - zgznews@zgzia.org

Za-Ga-Zig Business and Professional Directory

Please Support Our
Advertisers  •  Thanks!

NOBLES

This classified section is reserved for
Businessmen who are members of the
Mystic Shrine. It is a very excellent place
to list their goods and services. Many of
the Nobility refer to it faithfully when con-
sidering the purchase of products. Why
not list your firm along with the other
businesses shown?

PLEASE NOTE

The following charges are made for the
Business and Professional Directory.

1.  $55.00 per year for 2-line listing

2.  More than 2 lines - $25.00 for each
                additional line per year

To place an Ad
Contact the Shrine Center Office

(515)967-3000

REGULAR BOXED ADVERTISING
IN THE FEETPRINTS

1 ¼ “ high x 3 ½” wide -$20.00 per mo.
2 ¼ “ high x 4 ½ “ wide-$40.00 per mo.
3 ¼ “ high x 5 ½ “ wide-$60.00 per mo.
One-Half Page          -$140.00 per mo.

SIDING, ROOFING & REPLACEMENT
WINDOWS

Aluminum Distributors Inc.  •  706 E 2nd Street, DM  •  50309
    Nicholas Van Patten …...515/283-2383 or 1-800-383-2318

TELEPHONE EQUIPMENT & SERVICE

Rankin Communications Systems  •  5444 NW 96th St
    Johnston, IA  •  50131-2230
    Bob Rankin ……............................................515/986-5654
    bobrankin@rankincom.com

TWO-WAY RADIOS

Electronic Engineering Co.  •  1100 Keo Way, DM  •  50309
    Mark Clark, Wesley Clark…...........................515/283-1100

AUTO BODY SERVICE

Howard R. Martin Auto Body Service  •  3700 SW 61st St. DM
       Howard E (Buss) Martin.............................515/243-2451
         Fred Vasey, Brad Vasey

FINANCIAL SERVICES

TruBank  •  ww.trubank.bank  •  Keith Welling
   1401 North Jefferson, Indianola, IA 50125…..515/961-5880

IMPRINTED SPORTSWEAR

T-Shirts, Sweatshirts, Jackets, Hats–Fast Service/Competitive
    Jim Natzke ……………..................................515/210-3388

PHOTOGRAPHY

Christian Photo * 6721 Douglas Ave. * Des Moines * 50322
     Home Movies to DVD
    Dick Christian ………….................................515/270-8030



November 2021

October 2021

Shrine Bowl Board Mtg


